
MARCH PUBLIC AWARENESS MEETING
Meeting Date: Friday, March 20, 2020
Location: Telephonic.
Call to Order: March’s ACCR Public Awareness Meeting was called to order at 2:37 PM.
Attendance: Aletta Barnett, Adult Advocate with NAMI; Tim Clancey; Peer Intern with Pittsburgh Mercy’s Path to Wellness Team; Adele Flaherty, Duquesne University student and Student Teacher; Montaja Simmons, Liaison from the Office of Behavioral Health (OBH) Karen Warman, Advocate involved with several organizations; and Terri Winaught, Recovery Services Coordinator with Pittsburgh Mercy’s Paths to Wellness Team. Shanel Divito Director of Inclusion and Collaboration Pittsburgh Mercy 
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
Purpose of the ACCR Public Awareness Committee; people willing to staff a table at the upcoming Community Care Conference; how the time will be divided into shifts; how to craft a positive “elevator” speech which accurately but briefly conveys who we are and what we do, and how we will be kept up-to-date at conferences at which we can represent ACCR. Yet another Discussion Item was how to vote on Aleta and Adele as Co-Chairs. (As an Action Item, attendees will vote via email either during the meeting or afterwards. There is no need, however, to vote on Terri becoming this Committee’s Minute Taker.
ACTION ITEMS: 
When the Community Care Conference is held on May 12 at the Omni William Penn Hotel, Terri and Adele will staff the table. Karen will also assist not only by taking one of the shifts but also by following through on attendees who express an interest.
Aleta will keep committee members informed about upcoming conferences since she often receives that information in her capacity as an adult Advocate.
In Montaja’s capacity as OBH Liaison, she will ensure that the Public Awareness Committee is representing ACCR not only at conferences but also with a social media conference by collaborating with the Tech committee to post on Facebook.
ADJOURNMENT: 
March’s Public Awareness meeting was adjourned at 3:55 PM, with the consensus that if it still is not feasible to meet in person by the third Friday in April, which will be the 17th, the meeting will again be held via teleconference.

Respectfully submitted:

Terri Winaught, Minute Taker.


